
Annual Council 15th May 2019 

 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 

Council – 2nd December, 2020 
 

I refer to item no. 9 (e) on the Agenda for the meeting Council on Wednesday 2nd 
December, 2020 and attach the recommendation of the Licensing Committee regarding 
the Council’s Statement of Licensing Policy which was marked ‘to follow’ on the agenda.  

 
The Licensing Committee recommended that the revised Statement of Licensing 

Policy be recommended to Council for adoption. 
 
 

        
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

BRENT DAVIS  
 

Executive Director (Operations) 
 
 
 
 
To: Members of the Council 

Enquiries to: 
Victoria McGuffog  

Direct Dial: 024 7637 6220 

Direct Email: 
victoria.mcguffog@nuneatonandbedworth.gov.uk 

Date: 26th November, 2020 

Our Ref: VM 
 
 


